Enroll today for Spanish Classes!



Cincinnat



Why learn Spanish with us?

Higher score on the SAT

Students who study a foreign language for four or more years tend to score higher on the verbal section of the SAT.

Higher grades in high school

Foreign language classes are a very stringent requirement for colleges and universities; learning Spanish during childhood will make high school Spanish much easier. Good grades in Spanish can make quite a difference on students's GPA and college applications.

It enhances reading ability in English

Starting a second language early enhances reading abilities and general literacy in the first language. Children also demonstrate better focus and multitasking skills.

Students acquire the language the natural way!

We don't make students memorize verb conjugations like you did when you were in school. Our natural method easily engages students so that the lessons last a lifetime.

"The folks at World of Spanish understand deeply that the secret to getting kids to absorb a second language is to disquise learning time as playtime. Their approach isn't about rote memorization; instead they bring children to a space where culture and language intersect."

Cincinnati Magazine

Summit Elementary • Grades K-6 • Classes start Oct. 21 **Tuesdays** • 3:45 pm to 4:40 pm **Cost: \$144* per semester (12 weeks long)**

20% discount for additional siblings. Payment plans available upon request.

*Add a one-time fee of \$12 for a workbook for beginners or \$28 for textbook and workbook for intermediates.

Classes run for 24 weeks, October - May, divided into 2 sessions of 12 weeks each. Session I: October 21 to January 27 | Session II: February 3 to April 28 Students will be divided based on age and level into different groups/classes: Beginners & Intermediates.





Simply scan the code to enroll!

The material contained in this communication, and the activities and organizations which it describes, are not endorsed or promoted by Forest Hills School District. Partial scholarships/fee waivers are available for FHSD students. Please contact Vanessa Dixon at info@worldofspanishllc.com for scholarship requests.



